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Friday 23rd February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

This year, we will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’ on Thursday 7th March. Throughout the day, the whole school 

will be focusing on one book and we will be doing lots of exciting activities linked to it! 

 
Children are invited to enter our World Book Day competition to decorate a potato as a character from their 

favourite book, or represent their favourite scene. The children are asked to donate £1 to enter. All funds raised 

will go towards our library fund to buy something exciting for our children to enjoy in the library. The school 

council children will pick their winner which will be announced in our World Book Day assembly on World Book 

Day. Please bring your entry, along with your £1 to enter, on Thursday 7th March. 

 

As well as this, the children are invited to dress as a character from their favourite book, wear non-uniform or 'Get 

Comfy and Read' by wearing their comfiest clothes on the day.  

 

The School Council team can't wait to see your entries and are looking forward to celebrate reading on World 

Book Day! 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss C Allan 

Year 2 Teacher 


